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Humboldt Council Discusses Investing Funds
(KLZA)-- The Humboldt City Council this week discussed stewardship of the City funds.

Sue Bielefeld, Senior Discretionary Trust Specialist with Thrivent,joined by telephone and Rex
Kapel with Thrivent Financial met with the Council concerning investment of funds. The Nebraska
State Investment Office is going to send the City of Humboldt information on the current authorized
investment guidelines.

Dennis Crispin with the Auditorium Board presented a contract for architectural services for the
Auditorium remodeling project. The contract was sent on to the City Attorney for review.
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